
FECCA WELCOMES ABC AND SBS INQUIRY FINDINGS

FECCA welcomes the findings of the expert panel into the competitive neutrality review of the SBS and the ABC.

The findings demonstrate that our public broadcasters are operating within competition guidelines and are delivering creative
and important content according to their charter.

Our public broadcasters, especially SBS are vital and more important than ever for culturally and linguistically diverse (CALD)
communities as they deliver relevant content and information in language.

SBS has enabled CALD communities to continue to enjoy their language, culture and heritage while instilling a sense of
belonging and engagement within the Australian community.

FECCA is the national peak body representing Australians from culturally and linguistically diverse (CALD) backgrounds. Our
role is to advocate and promote issues on behalf of our constituency to government, business and the broader community.

Contact: mohammad@fecca.org.au


